
You are cordially invited to participate in a workshop discussing opportunities and barriers to 
increasing the share of alternative fuels in Nordic bus and coach tourism.

The workshop is one of a series of events held in 2019-2020 whose product, a roadmap of 
recommendations for carbon neutral tourism in the Nordic countries, will be presented to the 
Nordic Council of Ministers in 2021.

So far meetings with representatives of marine related tourism, car rental companies in addition to 
the hospitality sector have provided great insight into the current status and means by which to 
further support adoption alternative fuels in transport and sustainable practices in Nordic tourism.

April 16 2020, 9:00 – 11:00

Aronsborgs Conference Hotel

For further information contact: 

Anna Margrét Kornelíusdóttir           

amk@newenergy.is     +354 863 6506

Take this opportunity to contribute to dialogue on the future of sustainable Nordic transport and 
tourism. Make your voice heard!

Policy measures to facilitate
CO2 neutrality in Nordic tourism 

Join the workshop on April 16!


